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St. Katherine’s School

Tuesday 30 March 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

Thank you for your patience this week as we have waited for LFD test results from families and the outcome of
confirmatory PCR tests. Please ensure you report your LFD results on classcharts promptly once taken, to
support the school. At the time of writing, we are awaiting the result of a PCR test.

Wednesday 31 March 2021
e Students who have not received notification to isolate should return to school as normal
e Students who have been identified as close contacts and asked to self isolate must continue to do so
until Monday 5 April, unless we send a further update.

Learning@Home

We are striving to provide continuity in education for all students, taking into account the logistical and
resources limitations that we face for the next two days with a mixed model. Students will be set independent
learning on google classroom for some lessons where a teacher is unable to deliver a live lesson. Where a live
lesson is due to take place, a teacher will put a note on the classroom. Thank you for your understanding with
this model for the next two days.

Please continue to be vigilant within our community around COVID 19. A reminder for us all to be disciplined in
our routines and follow the guidance should anyone in your household have symptoms.

Thank you for your continued understanding and support. We recognise this is an unsettling time for the year
groups concerned and will work to reassure students of the steps we are taking to keep us all safe at St

Katherine’s.

Kind regards

Justin Humphreys
Headteacher
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